
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
JUST IN THE NICK OF TIME … 
ADDITIONAL COBRA SUBSIDY 
GUIDANCE

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com, or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or  
webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
With the May 31, 2021, election notice deadline 
bearing down on employers, there is now 
extensive new guidance on the six-month 
100 percent COBRA subsidy period under the 
American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARPA). 
On May 18, 2021, the Internal Revenue Service 
issued Notice 2021-31, providing responses 
to more than 80 frequently asked questions 
about the ARPA subsidy. In this webinar, the 
speakers will review the guidance to unpack 
the many questions employers have about 
the implementation of the new subsidy in the 
remaining weeks before the notice deadline.

SPEAKERS 
Randle B. Pollard (Washington, D.C.)
Stephanie A. Smithey (Indianapolis)
Timothy J. Stanton (Chicago)
Jaime Williams, Moderator

DATE
Monday, May 24, 2021

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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